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Park     Glen Connection 
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PARK GLEN 

NEIGHBORHOOD 

ASSOCIATION 
     

CONTACT US 

Board Members  

Kevin Hammack-Pres, 
PGNAKevin@gmail.com 

 
Russell Zwerg-Vice Pres, 

Treasurer  
PGNARussell@gmail.com 

 
Nicole Eschliman, Secretary 
PGNANicole@gmail.com 

 
Kim Bowden, Director 
PGNAKim@gmail.com 

Barry Bryan, Director 
PGNABarry@gmail.xcom 

Tom Downey, Director 
PGNATom@gmail.com 

Susan Kenney, Director 
PGNASusan@gmail.com 

 
 

Community Manager  
RealManage 

ParkGlen@ciramail.com 
(PREFERRED way to contact) 

 
1.866.4RealService 

(1.866.473.2573) 7:30a-7:00p 
Monday through Friday  

 

     

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 

     

This is a collection of 
individual garage sales 
throughout the area of 

Public Improvement 
District #6, which 

includes all of Park Glen. 
Residents may have a 

sale on one, two, or all 
three of the scheduled 

days.  The city no longer requires garage sale permits, but 
residents are limited to two garage sales per year. 

Friday, April 20 - Sunday, April 22 
      

It’s time to get rid of all of those private papers 
and documents you’ve been boxing up for the 
past year! Drive through (or walk up) and we 

will help you load them into the shredding truck.  
There will also be a few board members there if 

you have anything you’d like to talk to them about. 
This event is open to all Park Glen 
residents and homeowners ONLY. 

Saturday, April 28  9a-11a  
Park Glen Elementary School 

Black Hills Lane parking lot. 

mailto:PGNAKevin@gmail.com
mailto:PGNARussell@gmail.com
mailto:PGNANicole@gmail.com
mailto:PGNAKim@gmail.com
mailto:PGNABarry@gmail.com
mailto:PGNATom@gmail.com
mailto:PGNASusan@gmail.com
mailto:ParkGlen@ciramail.com


President’s Notes 
Hi again and welcome to Spring! I’m always excited to get past the 
cold stuff (which is generally never really that cold), and on to better 
weather. In any case, I know a lot of us enjoy spending time outside 
and Spring is perfect for that. So whether it’s just being out in the 
front or back yard, walking around the block or taking on a longer 
trek through Arcadia Park or somewhere else, the time is right to get 
out and about. 

Each Spring I try to remind folks about some things the HOA can do and what it can’t. As a 
reminder, the deed restrictions for all 13 villages are located at ParkGlen.org under the 
Documents tab. If you have problems knowing which ones apply to your address, our Vice 
President Russell made a handy dandy look up tool to help. You’ll find it on the same page. 

Everyone should be aware that the main focus of the HOA is to maintain property values.  We 
do that, in large part, by enforcing deed restrictions. So the Board oversees the management 
company and make sure they are inspecting the neighborhood. Our inspector makes 
observations from what he can see from the street. No one should ever be walking into your 
property without your permission. If you believe that is happening, you should let us know so 
we can look into it. Sometimes there are city contractors and others working in the 
neighborhood.  

We also have a volunteer group that manages the Architectural Control Committee or ACC. 
With a neighborhood the size of ours, some homeowners modify their property without 
approval, which is truly NOT recommended. Getting ACC approval for planned 
modifications benefits you by giving you the assurance that your project is in compliance and 
guaranteeing that the HOA cannot find fault with your modification in the future.  If questions 
ever arise about your project, you need not worry about being pushed to remove or change the 
project. 

Now, there are some things the deed restrictions simply don’t cover, like barking dogs and 
partying neighbors. And the there are some things in the deed restrictions that the HOA 
cannot enforce.  As you know our deed restrictions were crafted about 25 years ago with 
stipulations that make them very difficult, if not impossible to change. The result is that there 
is some language that we no longer have authority over. 

In order to make an impact with items like these, the HOA periodically has reached out to 
homeowners individually to help them understand where there are issues. That type of effort 
generally comes with mixed reviews. But where activities like these impact safety or create 
extreme congestion with increased traffic, we tend to report them to the Police so they can 
cite anything that may be warranted from their perspective. The point here is, even though the 
HOA doesn’t have direct authority, there are still things we do, albeit with mixed success. 

I hope this clears up a couple of the common things we often hear about. If you have other 
questions about this type of stuff, my email and those of all board members are at 
ParkGlen.org. 

Kevin 
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April 

is National 

Autism 

Awareness, 

Donate Life, 

Garden and 

Poetry 

Month 

Dates to 
Remember 
April 4th – 

National Day of 
Hope 

April 7th – No 
Housework 
Day!!!!  Take a 
break! 

April 16th - Board 
of Director’s 
Meeting, 7p, 
Longhorn 
Activity Center 

April 17th – Tax 
Day 

April 20th -22nd 
– Community 
Wide, PID6 
Sponsored 
Garage Sales 

April 21st – 
Husband 
Appreciation 
Day  (They 
deserve it!!) 

April 28th – Park 

Glen Shred 

Day, 9a-11a, 

Park Glen 

Elemen-tary 

School  and 

PAY IT FOR-

WARD DAY! 
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https://www.coldwellbankerhomes.com/tx/keller/team/joann-anderson-team/tid_2122/


Fort Worth "Crud Cruiser" at Gateway Church 
(4205 Basswood) 

Saturday, May 5 (9a-11a) 
This is an opportunity to dispose of some of the wastes not 
allowed in our regular curbside trash.  The capacity of the 
mobile collection trailer is limited, so the event may end 

earlier than advertised.  Click here for complete information.  
 

     

Pool / Movie Nights 
at the Longhorn Council Pool 

A free event for Park Glen residents only 

June 2, July 21, & August 18 
      

      

PID6 & Park Glen  
Independence 
Celebration 

Fireworks, parade, bounce 
houses, music, and food 
Saturday night, June 30 
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Monday, September 10 (7p-8:30p) 

Annual Meeting & Board Election 

    

Friday, Oct 19-Sunday, Oct 21 

Community Garage Sales 

   

Thursday, Nov 22 (Early Morning) 

Turkey Trot 5K and 2K Fun Run 

    

Saturday, December 1 (morning) 

Holiday in the Park 

http://fortworthtexas.gov/env/crudcruiser/


GET CONNECTED 
WITH PARK GLEN 

     

CONTACT US / ASK A 
QUESTION 

You may contact the PGNA Board or 
ask a question here: http://

parkglen.org/contact-us-ask-a-
question.html. 

     

STAY UP TO DATE 
You can sign up at ParkGlen.org/
sign-up.html to receive e-mailed 

news and alerts about our 
community and events. 

 

SOCIAL NETWORKING 
Please like the HOA’s official page for 
news of events and other important 

information: www.Facebook.com/
ParkGlenHOA.   

Park Glen has several other social 
networking pages to allow residents 

to communicate with each other.  
Find descriptions and links at http://
parkglen.org/connect-with-park-

glen.html. 
   

GET INVOLVED 
If you are interested in getting 

involved in our neighborhood and 
would like to volunteer some time, 

you can see the opportunities, ask for 
more information, or sign up at 

http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html. 
     

ADVERTISERS:   
If you would like to place an ad in 
our newsletter, please contact 

Dana at  
PGNANewsletter@gmail.com   

All proceeds will go toward the  
Park Glen Benevolence Fund. 

     

$AVING$ AT LOCAL 
BUSINESSES 

• Marcos Pizza offers 50% off 
your order  every 2nd Monday of 
the month. 

• Pickled  Picasso offers 25% off 
to Park Glen  residents. 

• Pizza Buzz will put 10% of all 
Park Glen orders to help with 
our Benevolence Fund.  Mention 
Park Glen when ordering. 

• Aladdin Mediterranean Café 
offers 15% off menu items 
(excluding specials). 

21 YEARS IN BUSINESS SERVING YOU 
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Local Licensed Life/Health/
Medicare Agent 

Linda S. Green 
682-429-6342 

www.ahuinc.com, 
lgreen@ahuinc.com 

http://parkglen.org/contact-us-ask-a-question.html
http://parkglen.org/contact-us-ask-a-question.html
http://parkglen.org/contact-us-ask-a-question.html
http://www.parkglen.org/sign-up.html
http://www.parkglen.org/sign-up.html
https://www.facebook.com/ParkGlenHOA
https://www.facebook.com/ParkGlenHOA
http://parkglen.org/connect-with-park-glen.html
http://parkglen.org/connect-with-park-glen.html
http://parkglen.org/connect-with-park-glen.html
http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html
mailto:PGNANewsletter@gmail.com
http://www.captainronslawn.com/
http://www.ahuinc.com
mailto:lgreen@ahuinc.com
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We had another great memory-making community event!!  

Hundreds of neighbors came out to enjoy the day with us!  

There was fun for everyone from the egg scrambles, the 

vendor booth, the blow up units and games, the food, music 

and fun! Park Glen is all about community so thank you to 

everyone who came out and thank you to everyone who 

volunteered their time to make this such a great event! 



We would like to recognize 
and give a “Shout Out” to these 

GREAT Park Glen Neighbors…. 

A big SHOUT OUT to the volunteers who helped us stuff  15,000 eggs for our 
Eggstravaganza.  Sandra Zwerg did a fantastic job making sure we got all of  the eggs 
filled again this year.  Our volunteers this year were Melissa Klingberg, Alisha Miller, Anita 
Baxter, Cindy Gipson and family, Crystal Thompson and family, Rebecca and John Hollis, 
Kathleen Cantania and family, Katie Worsham, Trey Worsham and Abby Kopp.  April 
Welborn also donated 100 stuffed eggs!  Thanks everyone!!!!  

SHOUT OUT to Daniel Guido and his crew of volunteers for going above and beyond with 
their booth at the Eggstravaganza this year!  Guido’s Park Glen Bike Gang keeps growing 
and is blessing a lot of  Park Glen kids.  Thanks for all you do for Park Glen!   

From Daniel Guido….. SHOUT OUT to Neighbor Bobbi Jo for volunteering ALL DAY NON 
STOP to paint little faces and to Neighbor Renada for volunteering and painting oodles of  
little fingernails. No motivation other than BRINGERS OF JOY! 

More SHOUT OUTS to all of  the vendors who came out to Eggstravaganza and shared their 
business with us!   

SHOUT OUTS to all of  our homeowners who continue to make Park Glen a great place to 
call home!  It takes a community! 

From Tammy Overton…..Big SHOUT OUT to Danielle Doyle and Kimberly Smith, they are 
Awesome! I have 2 homes right now and just listed the PG home we were back and fourth- 
Until I fractured my foot falling down the stairs. I can’t drive. Danielle has gone to our 
home without asking - dug furniture out of  the pool from wind “like got in the pool” - 
watered plants - Vacuumed floors - Kimberly has also been watering flowers- I really don’t 
know what I would have done without these two Precious PG residents & friends. Above 
and beyond! 

From Shawna Ford…..a grateful SHOUT OUT to Crystal and Kevin Thompson! Crystal 
always watches over our dogs when we are out of  town, she makes me yummy sweet 
treats just because, she looks out  for our safety (calls if  I leave the garage door up), 
Kevin has mowed my yard when I was pregnant, Kevin helped me at 6am when my garage 
door stuck... etc. They are good people! 

Do you have a “shout out” to share?  Send it to PGNANewsletter@gmail.com! 
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Park Glen has a scholarship 
program paid for with the 

profits of the annual Turkey 
Trot 5K Race and 2K Fun Run.  

Park Glen homeowners and their 
dependents will be eligible to 

apply for scholarships for college 
and vocational/technical study if 
there are no open violations and 

no balances owed to the 
Association. 

Applications and complete details 
will be available at 

www.ParkGlen.org on May 1.  The 
submission deadline is Friday, 

June 1. 

New Board Member 

The Board of Directors has 
appointed Nicole Eschliman to fill 
the position of Secretary that was 
left vacant by the resignation of 

Kelly Wingo.  Contact information 
for all Board members may be 

found on page 1. 

Management Company 
Change 

The Park Glen Neighborhood 
Association Board of Directors has 
decided not to renew our 
management agreement with 
RealManage when it expires on May 
31, 2018.  The Board is now 
interviewing companies to take 
over our community management 
effective June 1. 

If you have a balance due to the 
Association, please pay that as soon 
as possible (payment instructions 
are in the pink box on this page) or 
contact the Association Treasurer 
(PGNARussell@gmail.com) to 
make payment arrangements. 

Starting May 25, homeowners 
should no longer send or initiate 
payments, property modification 
requests, or other communication 
to RealManage. Shortly before or 
after June 1, all Park Glen home-
owners will receive a letter from the 
new management company with 
new contact information and 
payment addresses.   

If you have PGNA set up as a payee 
in your bank's bill pay service, you 
may use that until May 25 to initiate 
payments.  If you will not be making 
a payment to PGNA before then, 
we ask that you go ahead and 
delete that payee record on your 
bank's website to avoid the chance 
of using that payee in the future 
and having your payment go to the 
wrong management company.  



 

A property modification request is 

required from residents who want 

to make Improvements or 

modifications to your property.  

You can find the forms on our 

website. 

www.ParkGlen.org 

    

COVENANT CORNER 
 Park Glen residents are all required 
to follow our covenants, conditions, & 
restrictions. When our deed restrictions 
are followed, it helps keep our 
neighborhood looking nice.  

 For example, all lots in Park Glen are 
to be maintained in a sanitary and 
attractive manner.  That means that curbs, 
sidewalks, and driveways are to be edged, 
yards shall have grass, and be regularly 
mowed to never be more than six inches in 
height. 

 While it is merely rude for you or 
your yard maintenance company to blow 
clippings and leaves into your neighbor’s 
yard, it is illegal to blow clippings and 
leaves into the street. This can cause them 
to clog the city’s storm water drains, 
which could be disastrous for homeowners 
and result in a fine from the city. The best 
way of removing yard waste is to place it 
in an appropriate brown bag (available 
from Walmart, Sam’s, Costco, and 
hardware stores) or a green yard waste bin 
(available from the city) and place on the 
street every Monday morning for the city 
to pick up. 

 If you have trouble getting grass to 
grow, remember that grass needs 4 to 8 
hours of direct sunlight every day.  If your 
trees are preventing that, consider 
thinning the branches or raising the 
canopy to let in more light.  It is usually 
not necessary to  remove a tree (which 
requires pre-approval of the community’s 
Architectural Control Committee) to solve 
the shade problem.   

 Let’s all do our part to keep Park 
Glen beautiful! 
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FUN FACTS 

• Did you know Coca-Cola originally contained 
cocaine? 

• Did you know the Internet was originally called 
ARPANet (Advanced Research Projects Agency 
Network) designed by the US department of defense? 

• Did you know in 1878 the first telephone book made 
contained only 50 names? 

• Did you know paper originated from China? 

• Did you know instant coffee was invented in 1901? 

• Did you know tennis was originally played with bare 
hands? 

• Did you know the Olympic flag was designed in 
1913? 

• Did you know the electric toothbrush was invented in 
1939? 

• Did you know Isaac Newton invented the cat door? 

• Did you know the Titanic was built in Belfast? 

• Did you know Hawaii was originally called the 
Sandwich Islands? 

• Did you know the doorbell was invented in 1831? 

• Did you know the first English dictionary was 
written in 1755? 

• Did you know the tea bag was invented in 1908? 

• Did you know plastic bottles were first used for soft 
drinks in 1970? 

• Did you know a type of yo-yo was once used as a 
weapon for hunting in the Philippines? 

http://www.parkglen.org/property-modification-acc.html


     

Interested in Girl Scouts in the 

Park Glen Area?    

contact Alanna Bias via email: 

gstoptroop1171@gmail.com 

Interested in Scouting in Park Glen? 

Contact Bob Kilburn @ 817-789-9907 or  

 bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net or visit our websites: 

https://troop205.trooptrack.com 

http://fortworthpack205.weebly.com    

Park Glen needs judges for 
the 2018 Yard of the Month 
contest.  No experience is 

necessary, and you'll need to 
spend just one hour per 

month or less.  Being a judge 
does not exclude your home 

from the contest.  To 
volunteer or find out more, 

please fill out the form here.  

Page 

10 PARK GLEN SCOUTING 
By Bob Kilburn 

Spring is here? That is a common question this time of year.  But it is not a 

question for the Scouts in your neighborhood because we have lots of scouting 

“stuff” going on rain or shine. Let’s see where to begin? Scouts had several 

activities.  They delivered mulch to folks in the neighborhood who purchased 

from Boy Scouts in February. This is an annual thing so if we missed you 

please contact us (info below).  

Of course there was camping.  During this outing the Scouts completed 

leadership training for all the newly elected leaders in the Troop.  At the 

Longhorn Activity Center there was a special court of honor recognizing one 

Boy Scout, Mario Salinas, who earned his Eagle Scout rank.  We are so proud 

of him. We ended the month by teaching basic scout skills to the new scout 

patrol at Bear Creek Park 

Cub Scouts were busy too! They had their monthly pack meeting where Brave 

was the theme and the Wolf Den began working on a service project, a food 

drive to help our community. 

Boy Scouts & Cub Scouts are busy selling Camp Cards to get them to Summer 

Camp. Thanks for all the support. 

mailto:gstoptroop1171@gmail.com
mailto:bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net
https://troop205.trooptrack.com
http://fortworthpack205.weebly.com
http://parkglen.org/volunteer.html


Recipes 

      

Banana Spring Rolls 

Ingredients 
2 large bananas  

8 (7 inch square) spring roll wrappers  

1 cup brown sugar, or to taste  

1 quart oil for deep frying  

Directions 
Preheat the oil in a deep-fryer or large cast-iron 

skillet to 375 degrees F (190 degrees C). 

Peel bananas, and slice them in half lengthwise, 

then crosswise into fourths. Place one piece of 

banana diagonally across the corner of a spring roll wrapper, and sprinkle with brown sugar to taste. 

Roll from the corner to the center, then fold top and bottom corners in, and continue rolling. Dip your 

finger in water and brush the last edge to seal. Repeat with remaining banana pieces. 

Fry a few banana rolls at a time in the hot oil until evenly browned. Remove to paper towels to drain. 

Serve hot or cold. 

 

Strawberry Jam 

Ingredients 
2 pounds fresh strawberries, hulled  

4 cups white sugar  

1/4 cup lemon juice  

Directions 
In a wide bowl, crush strawberries in batches until you 

have 4 cups of mashed berry. In a heavy bottomed 

saucepan, mix together the strawberries, sugar, and 

lemon juice. Stir over low heat until the sugar is dissolved. Increase heat to high, and bring the mixture 

to a full rolling boil. Boil, stirring often, until the mixture reaches 220 degrees F (105 degrees C). 

Transfer to hot sterile jars, leaving 1/4 to 1/2 inch headspace, and seal. Process in a water bath. If the 

jam is going to be eaten right away, don't bother with processing, and just refrigerate. 
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https://www.allrecipes.com/recipe/55271/banana-spring-rolls/photos/14305/


Gardeners “To Do List” For April 
Planting 

• Plant ground covers and warm season annuals and perennials as soil tempera-
tures warm and the danger of frost has passed, such as cannas and gladiola 
corms. It’s best to wait until next month to plant hot weather annuals such as 
caladiums, elephant ears, periwinkles, and zinnias. 

• Plant warm season turf grasses (Bermuda, St. Augustine and Zoysia) starting in 
mid April. Plant Bermuda grass seed only when nighttime temperatures average 
65 degrees. 

• Early April plant: tomatoes, snap beans, radishes, cucumbers, corn, lima beans, 
mustard, peppers and squash. Late April plant: watermelon, southern peas, okra, 
cantaloupe, sweet potatoes, eggplant, and pumpkin. 

 
Pruning 

• Prune spring blooming shrubs and vines after they 
finish flowering. 

• Allow foliage on spring bulbs to die back and dry 
before removing, so it can store food for next year 

• Shade trees may be pruned. However, do not prune 
live oaks and red oaks between Feb. 15 and June 30. 

 
Plant Care 

• Fertilize azaleas when finished blooming according to soil test recommendations. 
• Check roses, ornamentals, and vegetables for powdery mildew, prevalent in mild, 
moist spring weather. 

• Check new growth on ornamental plants weekly for aphids and scale insects and 
treat if necessary. 

• Apply first fertilizer treatment to established warm season turf grasses (first to 
mid April). Use a fertilizer based on a soil test (which may cost as little as $10) 
and follow recommendations. “Weed & Feed” products are not recommended. 

• Mow established warm season turf grasses weekly or as needed. 
• Use broad-leafed weed control products to eliminate spring weeds such as dan-
delions, henbit, and chickweed. Some types can 
damage St. Augustine. Always read and follow label 
directions. ~Begin harvesting cool season vegeta-
bles. 

• Water all your plants when they’re dry, being par-
ticularly diligent with new plantings that quickly dry 
out in our persistent spring winds. Use 3–4 inches 
of mulch on all flower, shrub and vegetable beds.       
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O'Reilly Auto Parts 500 
Race Weekend - April 5-8 
Texas Motor Speedway’s race weekend is three days of 
heart-pumping action that features the best drivers in the world 
racing for a spot in the 
playoffs. Tickets start at 
$49 for adults, $10 for all 
kids 12 and under. 

Fort Worth Food + Wine Festival - April 5-8 
The four-day festival honors the distinctive nature of Fort Worth’s 
culinary traditions in one taste-filled weekend. Seven events, from 

brunch to BBQ, will occur across 
the city. Ticket prices vary.  

Main Street Arts Festival - April 19-22 
The largest four-day event in the Southwest welcomes thousands of art 
lovers to Downtown and Sundance Square to enjoy works from 223 
world-renowned artists, hundreds of live music performances across 
four stages, delicious food and 
much more. Admission is free. 
 

Opera Festival - April 27-May 13 
Spanning a few weeks each spring, the Fort Worth Opera Festival will 

feature three works: Don 
Pasquale ,  María de Buenos 
Aires and Brief Encounters. 
Prices and showtimes vary. 

Fortress Festival -  April 28-29 
The annual two-day music festival will hold its second edition in Fort 
Worth's world renowned Cultural District with a star-studded lineup 
including popular indie musician Father John Misty and garage 
rocker Courtney Barnett.   

UPCOMING EVENTS 
April 1 - May 13: A New American Sculpture 1914-1945: Lachaise, 
Laurent, Nadelman, Zorach at the Amon Carter Museum 

April 7: Trace Adkins at Billy Bob’s  

April 8: Fort Worth Stories Watch Party 

April 27:  Wild West Wits at Sid Richardson Museum  
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https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=34fc2a02fd&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=34fc2a02fd&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=35409c21fc&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=266dfd661d&e=344a160eeb
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https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=ab48c6e81f&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=86e0ca0e53&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=e627e44928&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=e627e44928&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=65e2580ca7&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=d5d2dbadd6&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=3015fdb2f3&e=344a160eeb
https://fortworth.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ff61925c5bed2a76e903ae7c0&id=d1c5f2976a&e=344a160eeb


Longhorn Activity Center 

Summer Programs 
Open to all Park Glen residents 

 

Swim Lessons 
 Choose from five teaching 
sessions June 4 through 

August 9 (see right) 
 

Public Swim 
Pool open Saturday, May 

26 through Labor Day 
weekend  

Sunday–Saturday 12–7 
Costs:  $5 for youth and 

$6 for adult.   
Pool memberships 

available (see next page) 
  

Summer STEM Camps 
Summer STEM-Tastic 

Blockbusters:  Discover the 
science behind the movies. 

(see last 2 pages) 
  

Longhorn Activity Center 
5350 Basswood Blvd. 
Fort Worth, TX  76137 

817-581-3879 
www.longhornactivitycenter.org 
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